
May 31, 2000

MEMORANDUM
TO:     

William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-00-0101 - PROPOSED AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE STATE OF OKLAHOMA

AND THE COMMISSION PURSUANT TO SECTION 274 OF THE ATOMIC ENERGY ACT OF 1954, AS AMENDED

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to publishing the proposed Agreement requested by Oklahoma
in the Federal Register for public comment, as described in SECY-00-0101, subject to the attached edits.

Attachment:  As stated

cc: Chairman Meserve
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
OGC
CIO
CFO
OCA
OIG
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR

ATTACHMENT

Edits to Federal Register Notice

1. SUMMARY section, page 1, line 2: delete the comma after "Oklahoma"

2. SUMMARY section, page 1, line 7: delete the comma after "... Oklahoma would take over"

3. Page 6, revise lines 5 and 6 to read ' Each cCurrent staff members hold has at least a bachelor's degree ....'

4. Page 7, line 3: add "members" after "These staff"

5. Page 7, line 19: add "s" to "conclude"

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/secys/2000/secy2000-0101/2000-0101scy.html

